
Great [Wood] News 
Autumn Term 3 

School Contact Details  

Telephone: 01538 702355 option 4   Arbor: School Messaging 

Email: office@greatwood.staffs.sch.uk   Website: www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Diary Dates  

Wednesday 16th October  - PTFA Meeting, 6.30pm - All Welcome 

Thursday 24th October   - Y3/4 Athletics Competition 

     - PTFA Spooky Disco, 6.30-8.00pm  

Friday 25th October   - School Closes for Half term 

Monday 4th November    -  Inset Day - School Closed to Pupils  

Tuesday 5th November   - School Re-Opens  

Monday 11th November   - Anti Bullying Week, Odd Socks Day 

Friday 15th November    - BBC Children In Need 

Thursday 21st November   - Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 29th November   - Christmas Fayre  - More Details To Follow 

Saturday 30th November  - Tean Christmas Lights Switch On 

Tuesday 3rd December   - R/1 & Y2/3 Christmas Trip - Exciting Announcement Coming! 

Thursday 5th December   - Elf Day 

Friday 6th December   - KS2 Christmas Trip - The New Vic Theatre, The Three Musketeers 

Sunday 8th December   - Churches Together Annual Festival Of Carols 

Tuesday 10th December   - Festival Of Christmas Music @ Victoria Hall 

Wednesday 11th December   - Nativity Performance, 5.30pm 

Thursday 12th December  - Nativity Performance, 5.30pm 

Monday 16th December   - PTFA Christmas Bingo 

Wednesday 18th December  - Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December   - PTFA Christmas Disco 

Friday 20th December    - Christmas Breakfast 

     - School Closes for Christmas 

PTFA Meeting 

Our next PTFA meeting will be on Wednesday 16th October, at 6.30pm. If you are interested in getting 

involved please come along and find out what it is all about.  

 

Without the PTFA it would not be possible to run many of our events like discos, bingo, race nights and 

Summer Fair, which provide funds for all those little extras for our children. 

 

You don’t need to commit to every event, any help would be greatly appreciated.  If you are unable to 

attend the meeting, but are able to help out with any events please speak to Mrs Buckley in school.  

 

Come along and join us, for a brew and find out all about our Christmas events and how you can help. 



Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

A huge thank you to all our families and friends that donated, 

supported and attended our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon on Friday 

27th September.  It was once again a fantastic success and we 

raised, a massive £476.00 from your generous donations, which will go 

to an extremely good cause.  
 

We would like to extend a huge thank you to our staff, 

who organised the afternoon and also to all our 

fabulous volunteers, parents, bakers and, of course, 

our children, for all their help and support putting on 

this event. 

Merit Trophy’s  

Please can we remind you that all merit trophies issued during a 

Friday’s Celebration Assembly need to be returned to school by 

Thursday the following week, to enable the next winner to 

take them home.  It is very disappointing for the children if 

they do not get to take the trophy home, because it’s not 

been returned.  Thank you. 

Exciting News! 

We are delighted that we have already booked our Christmas trips for 

our Great Wood children.   

Our Reception, year 1, 2 and 3 children will be going to The Polar 

Express where they will enjoy an immersive experience, enjoy hot 

chocolate and meet Santa.   

Our children in years 4, 5 & 6 children will be going to see 

The Three Musketeers at the New Vic Theatre.   

Both trips are now live on Arbor, under the trips section, 

with the option to pay in instalments, to ease costs in 

December. We are really looking forward to taking the 

children on these fantastic trips. 

Spooky Disco 

Our Great Wood Spooky Disco will be on Thursday 24th October 6.30-8pm. 
 

Put on your spookiest outfit because there will be a prize for the best dressed Spook!  There will be spot prizes for the 

spookiest dancers and a raffle at the end of the night. 
 

Each Spook will receive a raffle ticket, a spooky goody bag and as much Spooky punch (non alcoholic) 

as they can drink! *Please bring your own water bottle.* 
 

Entry is £2 per spook and Reception children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Please can we remind you that children's Meal, Break & 

Wrap Around accounts should be paid for in advance, 

NOT in arrears.  

Please check regularly and 

top up accordingly. Thank 

you.  

Healthy Lunches 

We would like to remind parents that Great Wood 

is a healthy eating school .  If your child brings a 

packed lunch to school, please can you ensure 

that it is as healthy as possible.  

“Eat better, feel better” Change4life. 

A Harvest Thank You 

On Friday 4th October we celebrated Harvest, with an own clothes day and Harvest songs at the end of 

the school day.  We would like to extend a huge thank you to our amazing Great Wood family, you have 

been extremely generous with your donations for the Cheadle and District Food Bank, donating a 

staggering 111.05kg worth of goods. This kindness will make a massive difference to people who really 

need our help at the moment.  Thank you. 

Bugs! 

We have a couple of bugs going around school 

at the moment, to help stop these spreading 

please can you refrain from sending your child 

back to school until 48hours after any episode 

of sickness.   
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 Applications for Reception September 2024 

The application process for Reception Class 2025 opens on Wednesday 1st November.  

If you, or anyone you know has a child, who is due to start school in September, please be aware that the application 

process will open soon. 

All applications must be done online at www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions and by following the links to ‘Apply online’.   

Please be aware that having your child's name in the school book DOES NOT mean you 

automatically have a place and an online application has to be made.  

If any parent requires help with the application process, please contact the school office, who will 

be happy to help. 

Flu Vaccinations 

All children have been offered a flu vaccine as part 

of the school’s vaccination programme.  The 

vaccine is designed to protect children against flu, 

which can be an unpleasant illness. By having the 

vaccination, children are also less likely to pass the 

virus on to friends and family. 

This years Flu Vaccinations will be held at Great 

Wood on Thursday 21st November 2024. 

 

For more information, please visit: 

Student information:  

https://youtu.be/JepMe0BkDiI 

Parent information:  

https://youtu.be/dnqfhcdLZvs 

Keeping warm! 

Now that the cold & wet weather is creeping in, we ask that all 

children bring a coat to school, to wear at  playtime and 

lunchtime.  Also, as it becomes appropriate, please can you 

ensure that your child/children have hats and gloves to keep 

them warm, when they are on the playground.  

 

Children that do not have suitable outdoor clothing, will not, as 

the weather becomes colder, be allowed to have an outdoor 

playtime and will have to remain inside at 

break and lunch times.   

 

Thank you for your help in keeping our Great 

Wood children warm and cosy. 

 

 

https://youtu.be/JepMe0BkDiI
https://youtu.be/dnqfhcdLZvs



